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NOTICE

Of the Postponements coming semester for Master international students

Dear: Master international students

Following the developments of the novel coronavirus (COVID-19), Institute of

Postgraduate Education (IPE) would like to advise that your coming semester will

be postponed to March 02nd,2020 (two weeks later than the previous notice).

During this period, please take care your health as well as avoid crowded

places; and inform us immediately if you find- yourself shortness of breath,

coughing and high fever. 
../

Any changing will be updated promptly.

Thank you.
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